

Spring is in the Air...

Hello Friends,

Spring is in the air, and so is the excitement for Max's Race for The Davies Project! We're thrilled to invite you to join us in celebrating the memory of Max Matthews while supporting The Davies Project's vital work. This year's race, now in its twentieth year, promises to be bigger and better than ever, filled with community spirit and heartwarming moments. It will take place on Saturday, June 21st, 2025 at 8 am—on the beautiful campus of Michigan State University!

We have some exciting news to share! Thanks to the incredible generosity of King of the Grill, we'll be providing 500 FREE meals to race participants and volunteers! Fuel up with delicious food and join us in making a difference for families with seriously or chronically ill children, all of whose families struggle with transportation.

Max's Race is more than just a run; it's a powerful reminder of the impact we can have when we come together. Every step you take helps us provide transportation, support, and essential resources to families in need, including expectant mothers.

Visit <u>www.thedaviesproject.org/maxs-race/</u> for more details about Max's Race, including registration information and event schedules. We can't wait to see

you there!

Thank you for your continued support. Warmly, The Davies Project Team





